THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA PHILADELPHIA

January 16, 1935.

Dear Professor Steindorff:

There has been considerable delay in sending you the colored copy of the Stela of Meri which I am now enclosing and I trust you have not been inconvenienced.

This is a black and white photograph of the Stela which has been painted by our museum artist, Miss M. Louise Baker. When you have finished with it, would you be so good as to return it to us?

I shall be only too pleased to take care of any further requests you may wish to make.

Very sincerely,

Margaret L. Moon.